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Subject: FW: Comments on Wood Green action plan

From: Mel Perkins  

Sent: 31 March 2017 23:51 

To: LDF 

Subject: Comments on Wood Green action plan 

 

Dear sirs, 

 

I have seen the action plan for Wood Green dated February 2017 and I wish to object in the 

strongest terms to the assumption that large volumes of traffic will continue to be routed 

to Wightman road.  

 

Wightman road is a residential road and completely unsuited to the volumes of traffic that 

it caters for now, let alone the increased numbers. The significant air pollution on the 

road and the rubbish and congestion are all issues that I wish to be considered for 

improvement rather than introducing measures that will make this worse.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mel Perkins 

 

Sent from my iPhone 




